
Federated Church members look at the week ahead Week of May 21, 2018

Likewise the Spirit helps us in our weakness; for we do 
not know how to pray as we ought, but that very Spirit 
intercedes with sighs too deep for words. ROMANS 8:26 

Dear God, we thank you for your Holy Spirit that prays for us with sighs too deep for words. 

Weekly Calendar
MONDAY (5/21)  
	12:00pm	 Men’s Bible Study

TUESDAY (5/22)  
	10:00am	 Ladies Coffee Hour 

THURSDAY (5/24) 
	 6:45pm	 D&E Meeting

FRIDAY (5/25)  
	10:00am	 Men’s Coffee Hour

SUNDAY (5/27) 
	 9:30am	 Worship 
	10:30am	 Coffee Hour

Last week — In review
May 20, 2018: We worshiped together at 9:30am and welcomed Thatcher 
Iverson into the church through baptism. Pastor Doug preached on the 
sermon titled The Holy Spirit Guidance Service. To read a copy of this sermon, 
please visit our website www.federatedff.org. 
At 10:30am, we held an Ice Cream Social in celebration of the last day of 
Sunday School. After enjoying delicious treats, the kid’s played a game of Bible 
Trivia to show what they had learned throughout the Sunday School year. 

This week — Looking ahead
Church League Softball: Let’s fill the stands with fans! Our Federated team 
will be playing 7pm at the VFW field and 8pm at the Bell State Bank field 
tonight, Monday, May 21st. 

Graduation Parties:  
The Federated Church is invited to Joe Grecco ll’s graduation party Saturday, 
May 26th 1pm-4pm at Union Pizza in Fergus Falls.

Federated Faith Family – please join us in celebration of Thomas Bowman’s 
graduation: The Spot on Saturday, June 2nd from 6-9pm.

D&E will meet Thursday, May 24th 6:45pm. 

Church Office Closed: The Church Office will be closed next Monday, May 
28th for Memorial Day.

Worship In the Park: We will be worshiping in Roosevelt Park, June 3rd at 
9:30am. If the weather is bad that day, we will meet at Federated. 

VBS is June 25th-29th! It is coming up soon! If you haven’t signed up for VBS 
yet, you can find the registration form on our website, or you can stop by the 
church office to pick one up. Don’t worry! If you forget to submit the form, you 
can still register the first day of VBS. 

Prayer requests
Please remember those on our prayer list.  
If you have a prayer request, please notify the church office.
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